


 

Dear Parishioners, 
 Next weekend is the annual 
parish Pork Dinner.  I am so  
grateful to Tom Brown and our 
community-building ministries 
who have helped us stay close as a 
parish family, especially in these difficult years.   
 For those who are at higher risk or  
compromised immunity, I realize that you cannot 
gather with crowds.  Know that we are praying 
for you and look forward to seeing you in the  
future.  God willing, that will be soon.  Keep up 
your optimism.  Join us online for prayers and 
the parish Facebook page. 
 For those who are able to gather in  
person, thank you for being so attentive to the 
needs of your neighbors and fellow parishioners.  
We all feel a little more isolated and could use 
some healthy friendships.  Thanks for being good 
listeners and for praying for one another. 
 I have noticed that our Mass attendance 
has been pretty good since the beginning of  
Advent.  I have seen a lot of new faces that have 
moved into the area or have recommitted to the 
parish.  Welcome!  It is so good to have you 
here! 
 There are still many people who are  
joining us remotely via the internet.  Keep up the 
practice of the faith.  For some, the trials of these 
years have caused them to slip in their discipline 
of prayer and parish.  Donôt give up.  It is a new 
year and a chance to get focused.  No one is  
judging you; rather, we are all rooting for each 
other. 
 Building community is essential to our 
spiritual life.  Some have asked, ñHow can you 
love the God you cannot see if you do not love 
the people you see every day?ò  Unfortunately, 
there is a loophole: just avoid seeing the others.  
Obviously, in the wisdom of the Church, we are 
called to gather and support one another, not 
avoid each other.  I look forward to getting past 
this pandemic and seeing you all around the altar 
of the Lord.  May God heal this world of its  
sickness and strengthen us in our loneliness. 

Ss. Cosmas and Damian Church 
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Scripture Readings January 17ñJanuary 23 
 

aƻƴŘŀȅ         {ŀƛƴǘ !ƴǘƘƻƴȅΣ !ōōƻǘ  
                        м {Ƴ мрΥмс-ноΤ tǎ рлΥу-фΣ мсōŎ-мтΣ нм ϧ ноΣ wΦ ǾΦноōΤ  
                        aƪ нΥму-нн   
¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ         ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ {ŜŎƻƴŘ ²ŜŜƪ ƛƴ hǊŘƛƴŀǊȅ ¢ƛƳŜ  
                        м {Ƴ мсΥм-моΤ tǎ уфΥнлΣ нм-ннΣ нт-нуΣ wΦ нмŀΤ aƪ нΥно-ну  
²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅ   ²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ {ŜŎƻƴŘ ²ŜŜƪ ƛƴ hǊŘƛƴŀǊȅ ¢ƛƳŜ  
                        м {Ƴ мтΥон-ооΣ отΣ пл-рмΤ tǎ мппΥмōΣ нΣ ф-млΣ wΦ ǾΦмΤ aƪ оΥм-с  
¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅ       {ŀƛƴǘ {ŜōŀǎǝŀƴΣ ƳŀǊǘȅǊΤ {ŀƛƴǘ CŀōƛŀƴΣ ǇƻǇŜ ŀƴŘ ƳŀǊǘȅǊ  
                        м {Ƴ муΥс-фΤ мфΥм-тΤ tǎ рсΥн-оΣ ф-млŀΣ млō-ммΣ мн-моΣ wΦ ǾΦрōΤ    
                        aƪ оΥт-мн           
CǊƛŘŀȅ             {ŀƛƴǘ !ƎƴŜǎΣ ±ƛǊƎƛƴ ŀƴŘ aŀǊǘȅǊ  
                        м {Ƴ нпΥо-нмΤ tǎ ртΥнΣ о-пΣ с ϧ ммΣ wΦ ǾΦнŀΤ aƪ оΥмо-мф   
{ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅ       5ŀȅ ƻŦ tǊŀȅŜǊ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ [ŜƎŀƭ tǊƻǘŜŎǝƻƴ ƻŦ ¦ƴōƻǊƴ /ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ  
                        н {Ƴ мΥм-пΣ мм-мнΣ мфΣ но-нтΤ tǎ улΥн-оΣ р-тΣ wΦ ǾΦпōΤ  
                        aƪ оΥнл-нм   
{ǳƴŘŀȅ          ¢ƘƛǊŘ {ǳƴŘŀȅ ƛƴ hǊŘƛƴŀǊȅ ¢ƛƳŜ  
                        bŜƘ уΥн-пŀΣ р-сΣ у-млΤ tǎ мфΥуΣ фΣ млΣ мрΣ wΦ ǎŜŜ Wƴ сΥсоŎΤ   
                        м /ƻǊ мнΥмн-олΤ [ƪ мΥм-пΤ пΥмп-нм  

In Christ, 

  Father Michael J. Stalla 

Mass Schedule & Intentions For The Week 
All Masses will be livestreamed on the 

parishõs Facebook page. 
 

 

Monday, January 17ñWeekday Mass 
8:30am       Mary Volpi  
Tuesday, January 18ñWeekday Mass 
8:30am       Gene Chubbuck 
Wednesday, January 19ñWeekday Mass 
8:30am       Myron & Loretta Steiner  
Thursday, January 20ñWeekday Mass 
8:30am       Souls of All Parishioners 
Friday, January 21ñWeekday Mass 
8:30am       Robert Flinchbaugh 

Saturday, January 22ñ3rd Sunday in Ordinary Time (vigil)  
4:00pm       Marlin & Marilyn Rider  
Sunday, January 23ñ3rd Sunday in Ordinary Time  
9:00am       Ursula Zak  
11:00am      Bill DiMuzzio Sr. 

We are beyond grateful for the generosity of our parish 
family. Your amazing responses to needs in our food 
pantry and responses to the Giving Tree were above 
and beyond kind. This year our Giving Tree requests 
were more than toys. There was a great need for coats, 
blankets, shoes and boots. You were boundless in your 
generosity for these items responding with the warmest 
coats ( and the cutest !) and quality shoes and boots. 

Often pairing clothing with a toy or two. 
 

May God bless your kindness with bountiful graces and 
blessings in this New Year.  

 

-The Emergency Assistance Ministry 



Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 


